
Eighth Annual Roxbury Land Trust Run To 

Travel Along River Road 

ROXBURY – Runners will stride through dirt and pavement and then finish their 

jaunt by circling the perimeter of a preserve at the 3.0-mile Roxbury Land Trust 

Run. 

The eighth annual event is slated for Saturday, September 17, at 8:30 a.m. at 

the land trust’s River Road preserve, and will raise money for its programs. 

There will be a $5 entry fee that can be paid that morning from 7 to 8:20 at the 

site. 

The runners will start on River Road, just outside the preserve and then turn 

around near where River Road intersects with South Street and return to the 

preserve. 

The run is co-sponsored by the Roxbury Road Race Series, which holds about 40 

races annually, starting on the third Saturday of February and concluding on the 

first Saturday of December. 

For more information, contact Scott Benjamin, the head director of the series, at 

ScottBenjaminWCSU2014@gmail.com or (860) 354-3521. 
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